
Why do I need your help? What will happen next?

“MOWDEN MATTERS”
The definitive guide to Pastoral Matters at Mowden Hall School Sept ‘23

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to school and “hello” to those new to our community. It has been a wonderful 
start to term and the children have coped incredibly well with what can be a very busy 
timetable of lessons and activities.
At the start of term, I wanted to highlight the exciting opportunity that we face this year - 

The Wellbeing Award for Schools. I mentioned this last year and said that I would 
need your support - that time has come!

I would very much appreciate your help in completing the Parent Wellbeing 
Evaluation form at your earliest convenience, as this will really be the foundation of our 
Action Plan to better support your children across both Pre-Prep and the Prep School.
Going forward, “Mowden Matters” will continue to be a monthly newsletter highlighting 
pastoral, wellbeing and safeguarding news for your information.

Many thanks for your support,

Mr P. Sturt

What is the Wellbeing 
Award?

The Wellbeing Award allows 
a school to make an audit of 
the wellbeing and mental 
health support it provides to 
children and staff.
We will not be using this 
award to demonstrate how 
well we do things, rather as a 
means of auditing what we 
already do and improving on 
it.

Click this image to go 
straight to the survey.
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